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The California Energy Commission (CEC) is noticing a new proposed adoption date of 
February 28, 2023, for the CEC to consider adoption of the repeal of the portable 
luminaire regulations from the Title 20 Appliance Efficiency Regulations.  
 
To stay informed about this project and receive documents and notices of upcoming 
workshops and hearings as they are filed, please subscribe to the proceeding 
subscription service at the following link: https://www.energy.ca.gov/rules-and-
regulations/appliance-efficiency-regulations-title-20/appliance-efficiency-proceedings-
13. You may also view the proceeding docket at: 
https://efiling.energy.ca.gov/Lists/DocketLog.aspx?docketnumber=22-AAER-02 
 
The CEC’s Office of the Public Advisor, Energy Equity and Tribal Affairs provides the 
public assistance in participating in CEC proceedings. For information on participation 
or to request interpreting services or reasonable accommodations, reach out via email 
at publicadvisor@energy.ca.gov, by phone at (916) 654-4489, or toll free at (800) 822- 
6228. Requests for interpreting services and reasonable accommodations should be 
made at least five days in advance. The CEC will work diligently to accommodate all 
requests. 
 
Direct media inquiries to the Media and Public Communications Office to (916) 654- 
4989 or by email at mediaoffice@energy.ca.gov. 
 
For questions about the portable luminaire regulations, please contact Carlos Baez at 
(916) 805-7465, or by email at carlos.baez@energy.ca.gov.  
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